
Dear Oregon legislators, 

 

Please oppose HB 3063. It is wrong to deny education as a way to interfere with patient/doctor 

medical decisions. I am not anti-vaccine but not all vaccines are appropriate in all situations. 

Doctors and patients should decide what is right for each child, not lawmakers.  

 

Thank you, Shannon Clery, Ashland, OR, Oregon resident since 1993 and also 1976-81 

 


